Adrienne McNeil

From: Taylor, Kristin (NSD) <Kristin.Taylor@usdoj.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 5:41 PM

To: David Krech; Adrienne McNeil

Cc: Sofield, Richard (NSD); Hojati, Shahram (NSD)

Subject: TT Clearance of Danale, Inc. (File No. ITC-214-20140825-00253)
Categories: Actions Taken PN

David and Adrienne,
The agencies comprising Team Telecom have no comment regarding this matter.
Regards,

Kristin A. Taylor

Attorney

Foreign Investment Review Staff
National Security Division

U.S. Department of Justice

(202) 233-0710



